Beydler, Van

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 3:22 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: February Supplemental

Good afternoon:

As follow-up to our earlier e-mail dated January 22, 2018, regarding the February Supplemental and Federal Office
Closures, the February supplemental allocation is canceled. We are still assessing current obligations and will let you
know by February 15, 2018, regarding the March 1, 2018, supplemental allocation.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thank you!
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